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Dear Parent/Guardian:
Your daughter recently joined us for a Bring a Friend event with the unit on date. We hope she enjoyed her time with us as much as we enjoyed her visit to our Unit!
The unit have been active in our community for the past X number of years.  Currently we meet on day of the week, from time to time at name of location.  
If you daughter is interested in joining us, we would welcome her to our Unit. By joining now, she’ll enjoy fun, friendship, and adventure available through our program. Enclosed with this letter is a list of our unit’s upcoming activities, including our overnight camp. 
For more information, please contact me at telephone number and/or e-mail address, I welcome any questions you may have. You can also find out more about Girl Guides on our website, www.girlguides.ca.
Girl Guides of Canada is the largest organization for girls and women in the country. We provide a challenging, active program for girls, delivered in a safe environment. Guiding is a place to have fun, learn new things and make new friends. We are more than just crafts, camping and cookies – from sports and science to eco-activities, fashion design and community projects, we have something for everyone. 

Yours truly,
Name
Guiding Title
Telephone number
E-mail address
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